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ALONQUIN & LAKESHORE CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

Asymptomatic Student Testing in KFLA Region 
 
 
March 24, 2021 
 
Dear Families,  

  
As part of the Ministry of Education’s enhanced COVID-19 school protocols, school boards 
are required to offer voluntary asymptomatic COVID-19 testing to students.  
Targeted testing of students is voluntary and parent/guardian consent is required for 
students under the age of 18. In KFL&A, families who wish to have their student(s) tested 
may do so at one of two existing assessment centres.  
  
The Community Assessment Centre (Kingston) located at the Beechgrove Complex (just 
south of the King St. West / Portsmouth Avenue intersection) Testing times – 4:00 p.m. to 
4:30 p.m. daily Monday to Sunday  
  Link: ALCDSB Asymptomatic Testing Booking Link  - (Kingston)  
 
COVID-19 Assessment Centre (Lennox and Addington), LACCGH Westdale Campus, 12 
Richmond Park Dr., Napanee. Testing times – 10:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. to 2:00 
p.m. to 2:30 p.m. on Saturday and Sunday  
  Link: ALCDSB Asymptomatic Testing Booking Link  - (Napanee)  
 
Families will be asked to book appointments using the assessment centre’s existing booking 
process (online or by telephone) and cite the appropriate Algonquin & Lakeshore 
Catholic District School Board identification #: EDU-ALCDSB-STD-01 
 

No walk-ins are accepted. Students (or staff) need to book an appointment using 
the link provided. Should there be no registrations, or insufficient registrations, 
scheduled by 10 a.m. the same day, testing will be cancelled for that day. You are 
invited to reschedule.  
 
If a student receives a positive COVID-19 test, regular protocols will be enacted by 
KFL&A Public Health. No Health information will be shared with the school other than for 
the purpose of contact tracing.  
 
Students with symptoms of COVID-19, or those who have had an exposure, or are a 
contact of a confirmed case, should continue to seek testing through the Community 
Assessment Centre.  
   
We realize this is a stressful time for many families and we are committed to keeping you 
updated as we receive more information and timelines for asymptomatic testing in your 
school community. 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__linkprotect.cudasvc.com_url-3Fa-3Dhttps-253a-252f-252fygkcovidtesting.coconutcalendar.com-253fstaff-253d22478-2526location-253d5610-2526service-253d18839-26c-3DE-2C1-2Cig5IEKnYnU40hTb-5FiBpHwQJxA290F3GPvfp1KEKnP2bUb8PWBTLZv4hm5CSuf26f4Wk9ihRsFr2yW989Fx6RN9w5e3ALfJ4BE3MnV12HUSv3AnP6KBTNv9cXl40-2C-26typo-3D1%26d%3DDwMFAg%26c%3DJZUmuHfvZaOkNOGiUpQbGyGsM8Jf9oFbjpAib-DiM1Q%26r%3Do-gb949Z9RU_I_OT-l9pRCiSeU1b1buQzkBZXGhFI6Y%26m%3DFjguifShrDeoPbwBS2T6R0BJPc9ADW_aifBcIw698g8%26s%3DyOKPu_V027x3Axf1sledKfPF141FwnAMT6JFRs2DE38%26e%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cdewey%40alcdsb.on.ca%7C408a50ac57b54caae31308d8ed6cac3d%7C04e36a796c9a424eaef567a4321604c1%7C1%7C0%7C637520398304609203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=8mgqBjFl%2FyOicJuNyA4du9KZN6bsAXHz5st%2BFtMOz30%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__linkprotect.cudasvc.com_url-3Fa-3Dhttps-253a-252f-252fcovidscreen.lacgh.napanee.on.ca-252f-26c-3DE-2C1-2CYOJ4v0Moxgd0NeRbkJt7039eIh8Vvzhr2rmRuxj7-5FoiYNIM9Ac9xtDaQocawovgk9hpvlC6olgFZn9NoNieYv2s1KpoD-2D76eOW-2DmjV51OzcKZTWADJ2iBEQs-26typo-3D1%26d%3DDwMFAg%26c%3DJZUmuHfvZaOkNOGiUpQbGyGsM8Jf9oFbjpAib-DiM1Q%26r%3Do-gb949Z9RU_I_OT-l9pRCiSeU1b1buQzkBZXGhFI6Y%26m%3DFjguifShrDeoPbwBS2T6R0BJPc9ADW_aifBcIw698g8%26s%3Dq7Vj5ZVF5GYE-zlwmAx-yacPc1wexMZpYgME_hwWjRE%26e%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cdewey%40alcdsb.on.ca%7C408a50ac57b54caae31308d8ed6cac3d%7C04e36a796c9a424eaef567a4321604c1%7C1%7C0%7C637520398304599247%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=IJYffthYeFloW9zkFsiPjPvT0z4B7Rt4mDLMZFko%2FtI%3D&reserved=0
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Thank you for your continued support and adherence to public health protocols as we 
continue our mission to build faith filled learning communities where each member is loved, 
inspired, and successful.  
  
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

David DeSantis 
Director of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


